Perrysburg High School

A2 Perrysburg Schools s

Fax: 419-872-8813

June 21, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

As we plan for the 2023-2024 school year, we wanted to take this time to share with you some important dates.
Perrysburg High School Back-To-School forms for grades 9-12 for the 2023-24 school year will again be accessed
through FinalForms. The online registration for the 2023-24 school year is available now for you to begin filling
out the forms. This system is for all PHS students, including our Penta Career Center students, and is no longer
exclusive to just our athletes.

This online registration is a requirement for all parents/guardians of new or returning 9-12 students. This MUST
be completed by a parent or guardian, and the student will also sign the forms after the forms are completed by the
parent or guardian. The student will receive a notification email to his or her school email to sign the forms.
FinalForms collects the information the school uses to communicate with parents and guardians via email and
phone and needs to be updated annually by the parent/guardian. Please make sure to completely fill out all the
information, especially the page regarding Agreements and Permissions. For address changes, please refer to the
following link: http://www.perrysburgschools.net/ProofofResidency.aspx

Please click the link below to start your online registration.
https://perrysburg-oh.finalforms.com/

If you have a returning student, this is the same email and password that you have used in the past. If you have
forgotten your password, there is a “forgot password” field at the bottom of the screen that you may use to reset
your password. Once you have logged in, you will see the box to register for the 2023-2024 school year.

All parents/guardians and students must complete the online registration by Monday, July 31, 2023.

Laptop pickup information for incoming Sth, 9th grade and any new students to the school district in grades 6, 7, 8, 10,
11 and 12 will be available by the end of July.

LINK CREW ORIENTATION (FRESHMEN ONLY)

Link Crew Orientation will be held on Tuesday, August 15th for 9th graders with the last name A-K, and
Wednesday, August 16th for 9th graders with the last name L-Z. This orientation is the first required day of the
school year for 9th graders only. The day is scheduled from 8:30 a.m. - 3:25 p.m.; buses will be running on a
regular schedule. More specifics regarding the details of the day will be sent out at the end of July.

First Day of School: Date:

Link Crew Orientation for Freshmen (last names beginning A-K) Tuesday, August 15, 2023

Link Crew Orientation for Freshmen (last names beginning L-Z) and any new | Wednesday, August 16, 2023
high school students

All high school students attend Thursday, August 17, 2023

SCHEDULES
Schedules will be available online for students to view starting Monday, August 7, 2023 through PowerSchool.

Ensuring all students achieve their greatest potential

www.perrysburgschools.net



GENERAL FEES, CLASS FEES, INDIVIDUAL COURSE FEES, LAPTOP ASSESSMENTS AND OTHER
FEES

Some of the student fees this school year will be assessed by Monday, July 17, 2023. These include general fees,
class fees and laptop assessments.

The individual course fees will be assessed Friday, September 1, 2023 with an opportunity to pay the fees
online. Statements will be sent via email through our billing email system, Bright Arrow. The PDF
attachment will be password-protected. The password is vour student’s 9-digit Student ID Number.

2022-2023 YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION

Yearbooks will be distributed to students who pre-ordered them on Wednesday, August 23 and Wednesday, August
30 from 1:45-3:30 (this is period 11 and the early release period). Students will need to present a photo ID to receive
their book. A limited supply of extra copies of 2022-2023 yearbooks will be available for purchase for $85 per book
on a first-come, first-served basis. Graduated seniors will have their books mailed home over the summer.

2023-2024 YEARBOOK & SENIOR RECOGNITION ADS
The 2023-2024 yearbook will go on sale in the fall. You may purchase one at www.jostens.com for $80 through
the end of December. On January 1, the price will increase to $85.

A tradition at Perrysburg High School is to include Senior Recognition Ads in the yearbook. As parents/guardians,
you may show your soon-to-be graduates your appreciation and gratitude by placing a personal message in a

special section of the Black & Gold yearbook. You may congratulate them on their achievements, wish them luck
or give them that last piece of advice. Click here for information about Senior Recognition Ads and how to reserve
your ad space.

INDIVIDUAL YEARBOOK PHOTOGRAPHS & STUDENT IDs

Professional photographers from JPix will be taking pictures of our Penta Career Center students, Grade 9 students
and any new high school student grades (10-12) at the Link Crew orientation days on August 15 and August 16.
Current PHS students in Grades 10-12 or any student who may have missed the Link Crew orientation days will be
photographed on September 25 during the student lunches or during the morning study halls. The pictures will be
for Student IDs and for inclusion in the PHS yearbook. Note: Student IDs are necessary for Penta Career Center
students and other PHS students who plan to attend Athletic events and participate in Athletics. The ordering
information for school pictures for freshmen, sophomores and juniors will be sent to parents/guardians after picture
day.

SENIOR YEARBOOK PORTRAITS

It’s a tradition at PHS for seniors to be photographed in a formal setting. Impulse Studio is scheduled to take
portraits of the Class of 2024 on July 27, 28, and 31, 2023 at PHS in the Auxiliary Gym (door 44). Appointments
take just 5 minutes and are free of charge. Please book your rising senior’s appointment as soon as possible by
clicking here. If your rising senior will not be in town or cannot be photographed on these July dates, plan on being
photographed Tuesday, November 7, 2023. A sign up sheet for the makeup date will come out this fall. Please be
aware that seniors are expected to dress appropriately in these portraits. This means collared shirts, suit jackets
optional. No spaghetti straps, halter tops or strapless shirts. The photographer offers the “black drape” top for a
more classic look. Hats are not permitted in senior portraits. Board approved dress code guidelines should be
followed. Please refer to page 49 of the school handbook for additional guidelines.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the high school at 419-874-3181. Thank you for your
continued support.

Sincerely,
Aaron Cookson, Principal
Perrysburg High School



